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What is the Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey (FEVS)?   
 Administered by the Office of Personnel Management (OPM) since 2002 and 

measures employees' perceptions of whether, and to what extent, conditions 
characteristic of successful organizations are present in their agencies. 

 Serves as a tool for employees to share their perceptions in many critical areas 
including their work experiences, their agency, and leadership.   

 Provides results at lower levels allowing managers to see where improvements 
within their work unit are necessary.  The results provide agency leaders insight 
into areas where improvements have been made, as well as areas where 
improvements are needed. 

 

Who Participates in the Survey?   
 FEVS will be emailed on a rolling basis by agency to every eligible Federal 

employee (permanently employed, non-political, non-seasonal, full- or part-time 
employees, onboard with their agency as of October 2017).   

 Participants will receive a personalized link from “Federal Employee Viewpoint 
Survey-NV (evnv@opm.gov)” to complete the survey.   

 Responses are confidential and will never be used to identify participants.  OPM 
combines responses with other employees in your agency to provide reports for 
you and your leadership.  
 

When Should the Survey be Completed?     
 May be completed during normal work hours and only takes about 20-25 

minutes to complete.  Completing the survey can be considered part of your 
normal duties.   

 

Who Should I Contact if I Require Assistance to Complete the Survey?   
 Contact OPM’s Survey Support Center toll-free at 1-855-OPM-FEVS (1-855-676-

3387) or via email at EVNV@opm.gov if the survey format interferes with your 
ability to respond due to a disability, such as assistive technology incompatibility, 
or if you are experiencing other difficulties accessing your survey or have 
questions about the FEVS.  For additional details:  https://www.opm.gov/fevs . 

 

Your feedback is very important.  CNIC strongly encourages 
YOU to complete and submit the FEVS today.  Thank you!      

  You are invited to participate in the FEVS today! 
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